
 
 
 

July 20, 2020 
Good Afternoon to All and hope you are doing well!  
 
We do not have much news to report – but wanted to touch base again as it has been awhile.    Our 
outdoor activities have been somewhat limited due to the heat and humidity, but we are getting 
outdoors when we can.  I copied the general parameters below from the last email, and we welcome 
your visits as you are able and as weather permits.  Please continue to SKYPE or FACETIME with your 
loved one if that works for you as well.    The latest information we have from Day Programs is that they 
will re-open in September.   They are still developing plans, but may have limited capacity to be able to 
take necessary precautions.  We are in contact with them, and will be doing some assessments to 
determine what is best for everyone. 
 
The general parameters for Outdoor Visits are listed below: 

 The visit will occur outdoors (or in the garage in the case of inclement weather). 

 There must be no physical contact; chairs will placed by staff for residents and families for 
appropriate social distancing. 

 The visit must be scheduled M-F with the Resident Services Director (Rob – Linden,  Brenda – 
Oakwood) 

 Our staff are instructed not to allow visitor entry, hence the visit must be scheduled with the 
RSD. 

 The guardian/family member will be screened outside (temperature taken, series of questions 
regarding symptoms/exposure). 

 A facemask is required; we can provide one during the screening process if needed. 

 Staff must be present intermittently during the visit to ensure safety guidelines. 

 Please do not visit if you have any symptoms or recent exposure to COVID-19. 

 If you bring food for the visit, we will need to modify it according the resident’s prescribed diet 
orders. 

 The focus is to take a step toward restoring family/resident contact while keeping everyone safe.   
 
Please feel free to call us if you have questions.  We will stay in touch, and let you know when we are 
able to make further changes. 
 
Thank you again for your ongoing prayers and support, 

Crystal Streitmatter  


